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The Honourable Mark Holland, P.C., M.P.  
Minister of Health - House of Commons  
Ottawa, ON K1A0A6  
via email: hcminister.ministresc@hc-sc.gc.ca  
 
May 7th, 2024 
 
RE: Virtual Care in Canada 
 
Dear Minister Holland, 
 
Benefits Alliance is a not-for-profit organization representing benefit plan advisors and plan 
sponsors nationally.  Our focus is in the area’s of education, collaboration and advocacy.  
Benefits Alliance was also the founding member of the Smart Health Benefits Coalition 
currently engaged in public discussion around the future of pharmacare. 
 
We are reaching out to you regarding ongoing discussions with your office and provincial 
health bodies on the matter of virtual care in Canada. 
 
Canadian businesses and organizations have chosen to sponsor benefits plans that offer 
competitive health/dental programs for their employees to help support overall health and 
wellness in their workforce and their families.  We believe that virtual care is an integral part 
of this offering.  According to the Canadian Life and Health Insurance Association (CLHIA) 
approximately 10million Canadians currently have access to employer funded virtual care.   
We can conclude that this is highly prevalent in our clients across the country. 
 
As our organization is the “boots on the ground” working with employers across the country, 
our feedback indicates that these services are highly rated and beneficial to promoting a 
healthy workforce, while also reducing the strain on public health as employees can get 
quick access (often after hours) and not put a burden on walk in or family physician 
services. 
 
Here is what our Benefits Alliance members would like to say about the value of virtual care 
with their clients: 
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We very much support your continued work to make positive improvements to the public 
health system, though we feel that our unique experience has shown that employer paid 
virtual care offerings are making a very positive impacts with our clients and their 
employees.  We do believe that virtual care has a place with our clients as a part of a 
comprehensive employee benefits offering and not on an individual pay for use basis. 
We would welcome participating in further discussions with Health Canada and 
Provincial/Territorial bodies to help provide further insight into the patient experience on the 
ground. 
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